
Brent Educational Psychology Service  

School Staff Drop-In Telephone Line 

 

Would you like to talk to an Educational Psychologist about difficulties that you are 

experiencing during the Covid-19 pandemic?   
The Educational Psychology Service school staff drop-in line is available to any 
teacher or support staff in a Brent school who would like to have some time to 
discuss any concerns with an educational psychologist.  For example: 

 Concerns about a pupil’s wellbeing 

 Dealing with the challenges of providing learning opportunities remotely 

 Concerns about meeting the needs of the vulnerable children currently eligible 

to attend each day 

 Any other issues or challenges you wish to discuss and problem solve 

around.  
The sessions aim to be supportive, confidential and informal. Each session is 

up to 45 minutes, and will be available on the following dates, from 9.30-12.30: 

 Thursday – 30th April 

 Tuesday – 19th May 

 Tuesday – 16th June 

 Tuesday – 14th July  

This will not come out of your school’s Educational Psychology 

Service time allocation. 

To book a session contact the Brent EPS on 0208 937 3200 or email :  

eps@brent.gov.uk. Appointments need to be made by 1pm on the day 

before the session. 

 


